
 

Gaskins is proud to announce that we are combining forces with 

LeCraw Engineering to become Gaskins + LeCraw. 

November 16, 2021  

 
We are pleased to announce some exciting news! Gaskins Surveying Company and LeCraw 
Engineering are merging into Gaskins + LeCraw. This integration will build upon the successes of 
our firms to create an enhanced, full-service company for our clients, offering a comprehensive set 
of survey, planning, and engineering capabilities across a wider geographic area.    
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/gaskins-surveying-%26-engineering-co._gaskins-is-proud-to-announce-

that-we-are-activity-6866400722360127488-PxE2/  
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